
The Honorable Jolene Ivey 
Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive 
Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Ivey: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is legislation amending County Code 
Section 10A-132 Bid and Contract Security.  The amendment will authorize the Purchasing 
Agent to waive or modify bonding requirements should the Purchasing Agent determine it is in 
the best interest of the County.  The amendment will address the challenges experienced in the 
marketplace regarding the County’s bonding requirements while ensuring that the County and 
the subcontracting community have adequate security for its protection in construction projects.  

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If you 
have any questions, please contact my office or Jonathan R. Butler, Office of Central Services 
Director, at (301) 883-6150 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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